
 
 

MEMBER’S RESOLUTION 
 

Date:  MARCH 22, 2011 – COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE 

Title:  COUNCIL RECOGNITION POLICY 

Submitted by:  Councillor Marilyn Iafrate 

 

Whereas, in 2006 Council adopted a Policy regarding providing gifts to former members of 
Council based on their tenure on Council, and 
 
Whereas, this Council recognizes the current economic challenges faced by its residents, and 
 
Whereas, this Council has recently waived its own salary increase in recogntion of the current 
economic conditions, 
 
It Is therefore recommended that Policy 01.31 “Recognition of Former Members of Council” be 
reviewed by staff, having regard to practices in other municipalities, and 
 
that a report be provided to Council prior to any other action being taken under the Policy. 
 
 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
 
Marilyn Iafrate 
Councillor, Ward 1 
 
 
Attachments 

 
Extract from Council Meeting Minutes of May 8, 2006 
 






